
Re-Opening of On-Arrival Counter at the 
Bandaranayake International Airport and 
Mattala International Airport in Sri Lanka 

  
The Embassy of Sri Lanka wishes to bring to 
your attention, about the latest update on 
“Re-Opening of On-Arrival Counter at the 
Bandaranayake International Airport and 
Mattala International Airport in Sri Lanka. 

 

Limited number of bona-fide tourists will 
able to obtain “On-Arrival ETA”. On-Arrival 
ETA will be issued for tourists who are 
unable to obtain ETA online in a timely 
manner within a short period. ONLY a fully 
vaccinated traveller can obtain the On-
Arrival ETA. However, it is advisable to 
obtain the Online ETA by the tourists prior to 
their arrival to avoid unnecessary delays at 
the Airport. 

 

 


